Most Immediate/Speed post

F. No. NH-11011/40/2016-LA
Government of India

Ministry of Road Transport & Highways
Transport Bhawan, 1, Parliament Street, New Delhi - 110001

New Delhi dated 24" May, 2018

To

1. The Principal Secretaries/Secretaries of Public Works Department of all State
Governments/Union Territories (dealing with National Highways and other
Centrally Financed Schemes).

2. The Engineers-in-Chief and Chief Engineers of Public Works Departments of
States/U.Ts (dealing with National Highways and other Centrally Financed
Schemes).

3. Director General (Border Roads), Seema Sadak Bhawan, Ring Road, New Delhi-110
010.

4. The Managing Director, NHIDCL, PTI Building, New Delhi-110001

5. The Chairman, NHAI, Dwarka, New Delhi

Subject: Observing due diligence while uploading notification under section
3a, 3A and 3D of the NH Act, 1956 on BhoomiRashi web portal -
regarding.

Sir,

The undersigned is directed to say that Ministry, in its attempt to move towards
total e-governance and avoid delay, has developed a Web Portal - BhoomiRashi, whereby,
the land acquisition procedure for the National Highway Projects including processing of all
Land Acquisition related gazette notification and payment of compensation to the affected
parties, are being done through this platform.

2. However, it has been observed that various notifications processed/uploaded on
BhoomiRashi web portal contains certain errors viz. Missing file number in the proposed
notification, use of English or any vernacular language or font other than Mangal Unicode
as specified by Ministry of Urban Development vide their OM No. 0-17022/1/2015-PSP-I
dated 30.09.2015 in Hindi version of the notification. As a result, publication of the said
notifications gets delayed thereby defeating the purpose of the BhoomiRashi web portal.

3. The matter has been examined and it has been decided by the Competent authrity
that due diligence may be observed while uploading notification under section 3a, 3A and
3D of the NH Act, 1956 on BhoomiRashi web portal

4. The contents of this letter may be brought to the notice of all officers in your
Department for information and further necessary action.

5. This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.
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Yours faithfu!ly,

(Rajesh Gupta)
Deputy Secretary to the Government of India
Tel No. 011-23718527

~ Copy to:-

All Regional Officers/PDs of Ministry/NHAI/NHIDCL

Copy also to:
1. All Chief Engineers, M/o RT&H
& PPS to JS (LA), M/o RT&H
3. PS to Hon’ble Minister of State (RT&H)(MLM)
4. Sr. Technical Director (NIC):- it is requested to host it on the MORTH website



